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Jan. 23rd:  Mini-Social at City Range

Jan. 4th:  Club Meeting - Chili Cook-Off

Jan. 13th-20th:  CSC Jackson Hole Ski Trip

RACES
Jan. 5th-7th:  Silvercreek I

Jan. 27th-28th:  Beech Mtn., NC
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Joy, thank you for again hosting our Christmas party. It was a great evening. The
Chinese auction was fun, almost all gifts were great.
The ski season is off to a great start. The first race day saw 13 racers on the first day and
12 on the second.
For the January club meeting we’ll have the annual Chili cook-off coming up,
unfortunatly it coincides with the Silver Creek trip. I still hope for a good turnout. So get
your apron and start cooking.
This is followed by the out west trip, thank you Brian for handling everthing.
February will see the Roan Mountain weekend.
I wish everyone a great 2007 and a great ski season without cuts, bruises and breaks.
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Annual Chili Cook-off

January 4th Membership Meeting

The Stroller will be judging again.

We will present our annual gift to Special Olympics.

From: Patricia [patricia159@charter.net]
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2006 07:05 AM
Cc: Patricia
Subject: mini for January

The mini-social for January will be at City Range Steakhouse Grill in
Spartanburg.  It is located at 774 Spartan Boulevard (864) 327-3333.
Pass the entrance to WestGate Mall and you'll follow the same road
that runs besides Toys 'r' Us.  Go all the way to the end and it's
near the Hampton Inn.  Tuesday, January 23 at 7:00 pm.
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From: mark mccall [mmccall1@alltel.net]
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2006 10:20 PM
Subject: Jan newsletter

Race Team Report

             The first Crescent Ski Council race of the '06-'07 season
took place December 16 and 17 at Appalachian.  There were 200 racers
representing 14 clubs. Spartanburg was well represented with 13 racers.
            Earning prizes were Jake Parrish,flight 2, second in sla-
lom;   Sam Linder,flight 8,third in slalom and giant slalom,   Jake
Smith, flight 9, first in slalom and giant slalom,  Mark McCall, flight
15 second in slalom and first in giant slalom,  Elke Schoellkopf,
flight 17, first in slalom.  Also racing were Justin Abernathy, Marcy
Cassady, Carol McCall, Katelin McCall, Amy Smith, Ed Smith, Grainger
Smith and Kent Welke.
           Eight racers have signed up for the Silver Creek 1 race on
January 6 and 7. Members wanting to race at Beech Mountain on January
27 and 28 must let me know by Sunday, January 21 so I can get you on
the roster.
                                            Mark McCall
                                            828 859-5500
                                            mmccall1@alltel.net

MARCH 1st, 2007
MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Annual Gag Awards

Honor that special friend by bringing a unique
accomplishment to the attention of everyone !

(Translation:  Let’s embarrass the heck out of somebody !)
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CSC/SUBARU RACE SERIES SPONSORS OF THE MONTH

The following businesses have donated merchandise and/or certificates to the Crescent Ski
Council. Their merchandise and certificates will be used as prizes to the top three finishers in
each flight of the CSC Race Series. Please support these establishments and product lines at
every possible opportunity.
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2006-2007

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Gerhard Buettner 583-1997 gbuettner@charter.net
PAST PRESIDENT Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net
VICE PRESIDENT Bryan Bobo 486-8900 siesystems@sunaccess.net
TREASURER Art Mall 433-8627 mloart@aol.com
SECRETARY Marty Jones 962-5660 mojonesie@aol.com
MEMBERSHIP Samuel Linder 587-1315 samlinder@yahoo.com
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 taylor.bomar@ att.net
PROGRAMS Open – Call Gerhard If Interested
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Bryan Bobo 486-8900 siesystems@sunaccess.net
RACING Mark & Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
SPECIAL PROJECTS Virginia Wilson 587-6105 virginiajean@yahoo.com
ACTIVITIES Open – Call Gerhard If Interested
FUNDRAISING Open/Bryan Bobo 486-8900 siesystems@sunaccess.net

From: mark mccall [mmccall1@alltel.net]
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2006 09:52 PM
Subject: Fw: Subaru VIP Discount Program

Taylor,  Please enclude this article with the Subaru logo in the Jan
newsletter and keep it in until Nov 07as required. See Ron Scott's
message following my article.

            Subaru is a proud sponsor of the Crescent Ski Council
racing program. Part of thier sponsorship package this year includes
the VIP Discount Program for all CSC members. Qualifying members of a
CSC club can purchase a new Subaru at dealer cost minus any incentives
which are curently being offered. To qualify you must be a member of a
CSC club for at least 6 months. If you are interested , please notify
Gerhard or Mark of your intent to participate.
           Subaru will mail the VIP information to you which will
include information about local dealers and participating in the VIP
program. Once you have recieved the information, you can go to a local
dealer, pick out the Subaru that you want, the dealer will pull the
invoice and let the purchaser know if there are any current incen-
tives. The VIP program will be in effecy from October 1, 2006 through
September 30, 2007. Please take advantage of this wonderful benefit
that our own Ron Scott secured for all CSC clubs.



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publica-
tion in the newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout
calendar included in the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for informa-
tion on how to submit your newsletter item.

Also, don’t forget - the club has a “tent” available for rent.  It is an
18 X 20 tent, and it is easy to assemble. We also have 4 tables that can
be rented with or without the tent.  We have the makings for that special
occasion and it is all very reasonably priced! Tent rental is $ 25. Tables
can be rented for $5 per table.  Remember; don’t have a party without the
comfort of shade. Your guests will appreciate it and so will the club! For
rentals of either tent or tables contact Joy Bobo.


